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Susie Perera

From: < >
Sent: Monday, 21 November 2022 4:30 AM
To: Strategic Planning Submissions
Subject: Miners Rest Township Plan - resurrect the 

historic Cobb & Co stables

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear City of Ballarat colleagues, 
 
I am writing to ask if consideration might be given to reconstructing the now destroyed Cobb & Co stables as part of 
the Miners Rest Township Plan. 
 
There is little remaining of historic colonial buildings in Miners Rest sadly. One of the more enduring buildings was 
destroyed in 2014 after 150 years of existence – the magnificent Cobb & Co stables. 

 
https://www.thecourier.com.au/story/2573094/who-demolished-the-historic-miners-rest-stables/ 
 
I propose that consideration be given to reconstruction of the stables on nearby vacant land using reclaimed 
materials. In a similar way to the superb effort to reconstruct or relocate heritage buildings to the very successful 
Sovereign Hill site leaving a valuable legacy that will last generations.  
It could complement the proposed adjacent sports grounds. 
 
regards 
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Cummins Rd, Miners Rest) 
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